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The students and members of the Tennessee Christian 

community had the distinct privilege of traveling to Ireland, 

Wales, and England over Spring Break. While “across the 

pond,” we met many distinct and genuine personalities. 

One of the most 

memorable for everyone 

involved was Lee, our Wales and England bus driver. Lee 

was a Welch man whose boyhood teacher told him that 

he could not earn a living from staring out of a window. 

Sure enough, he is doing that very thing. From the 

moment we met Lee, he was personable, passionate, and 

dedicated to protecting the travelers on his coach. On 

the quiet streets of London, Lee was honking left and 

right to make sure that nothing got in our way of 

enjoying the sights of London. 

One night a traveler from our group forgot an important 

bag in a restaurant. The tour guide and Lee was not 

optimistic that the traveler was going to be able to retrieve their valuables. Even still, two 

adults left the group in hopes of retrieving the bag. While they were gone, the group on the 

bus prayed that the bag be secured and retrieved. It was a passionate prayer, and within a 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

In the same way, let your light shine before 
others, so that they may see your good works 
and give glory to your Father who is in 
heaven.    

    Matthew 5:16 
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few moments, we received notification 

that the bag had been retrieved. 

Everyone was thrilled! 

Later that night, Lee sat down with the 

teachers in the lobby of the hotel. He 

praised our students for the way they 

behave and how they kept his coach bus 

clean and tidy. He was very impressed 

with their attitude and kindness. Lee then told us that he had never heard anyone pray 

before outside of American movies. Personally I was shocked by this. For one, he had a 

large cross tattooed on his left arm and praised the architecture of the churches and 

cathedrals we passed on our trip. Lee then said that it was a miracle that the bag was 

found and only moments after we prayed.  

This small moment is a continual reminder of who we need to be to God’s people, even 

while we are exploring and discovering his creation. 

In Christ,

Jared D. Tilley
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IRELAND, WALES AND ENGLAND SPRING BREAK TRIP

From the Ring of Kerry to the streets of 

London, the adaptability of our 

students on their Spring Break trip to 

Ireland, Wales, and England was 

impressive. There is no greater teacher 

than experience and these students, no 

doubt, received an excellent education 

on this unforgettable cross cultural 

experience.  

Places Experienced (to name a few) 

Ring of Kerry 

City of Tralee 

Killarney National Park 

Dublin 

St. Patrick’s Cathedral 

Irish Sea 

Conwy Castle 

Blarney Castle 

Stratford upon Avon 

London/Windsor Castle 
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INTERNATIONAL DAY

International Day 2023 was a tremendous success. Seeing 
the Lower School students express joy and surprise as they 
walk into the gym is a gratifying image given the handwork 
of our students and faculty. Thank you to Chloe Hinchcliff 
for her hard work in bringing the double-decker bus to life. 
Also to the group of alumni who came back to help the 
teachers put together the London street scene and the 
Elizabeth Tower. We can’t wait for next year’s International 
Day.
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THOUGHTFUL THURSDAY

On March 9th, our student body participated in 

Thoughtful Tuesday. This was a time for our community to 

donate to those less fortunate. Student’s bought in oodles 

of basic-need-type items to contribute to our local 

Salvation Army. In addition to items donated, Mrs. 

Osborne’s class donated over $100 to the cause, which was 

half of the proceeds from their recent 2nd grade market. 

Thank you, Tennessee Christian community, for your 

thoughtful and generous hearts in helping with this cause.



HAWKS BASKETBALLSCIENCE FAIR

Thanks to all of our students that entered science fair projects in this year's Chattanooga 

Regional Science Fair.   

A special congratulations to Joey Meir and Scarlet McPherson for winning Thermo 

Fisher Scientific Junior Innovators Challenge.  

Tennessee Christian, as a school, also received certificates for Participation and Achievement 

in the Junior Division. 

Thank you to Ms. Angie Kesley for the hard work and dedication to help our students. 

Thank you students for a job well done! 
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